
 

 

9th March 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

RE: Industrial strike action 

 

I hope you are well. 

 

The next round of strikes are due to take place on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March. These 
will impact on our academy as we will not have enough members of staff to safely open for all 
students.  
 
We are prioritising Year 11 due to their upcoming GCSE examinations and it is essential that all 
Year 11 students attend school on both days. We have placed other year groups on a rota for 
equity purposes. Therefore, the academy will be open as follows: 
 

 Wednesday 15th March we expect all students in Year 11, 10 and students on the vulnerable 

register to attend school. 

 On Thursday 16th March we expect all students in Year 11, 9 and students on the vulnerable 

register to attend school. 

 All other students must remain at home and we ask that they use the time to study using 

Google Classroom, revision lists for AR2 assessments and HAIL booklets.  

 

All students in school are required to wear full school uniform and bring full equipment as usual. 

 

I appreciate the inconvenience this will cause for some families, and thank you for your continued 

support and understanding during this time. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me or a member of our Senior 

Leadership Team who would be more than happy to speak with you. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 
Mrs C Stanyer  

Principal 




